October 19, 2018
Walk to School Wednesdays

On Wednesday, October 17th, Demarest Public Schools are celebrating International Walk to School
month. Students, community leaders and teachers met together for a healthy breakfast, giveaways
and a raffle. The gathering began at 7:30 a.m. at the gazebo in town for yummy smoothies and
healthy breakfast treats then, together the group walked to their prospective school! This
wonderful event was sponsored by the Demarest PTO. Demarest students are doing their part to
help reduce carbon emissions and traffic congestion while getting good exercise too!




